TRANSPARENCY REPORT
Date: June 17th, 2024 - 5:22 PM

on June 17, 2024, the platform "medium.com" notified the founder of the project that her
account had been suspended. This was 4 days after publishing the article about the pedophile
network that used "smutty.com" and other websites such as "Imagearn" to distribute child
pornography. That article mentioned the tracking of shell companies, how criminal networks
operate, etc. That medium account was used by Claudia for this since 2022 but she published a
summary of the article about this "network" and in just 4 days the account was suspended.

Medium's safety and trust team notified Claudia that the reason for the suspension was because
she "identified people" and incited harassment or shaming people and "especially where doing
so is likely to incite or encourage further harassment, threats, and violence." when no paragraph
incites anyone to do anything against the people mentioned in the article despite the fact that
many were pedophiles and were involved in shady activities or of dubious legality.

It's as if someone were asking for censorship on all news related to arrested pedophiles
because "they could incite violence." Nobody incited violence in that article but "medium.com”
considers that if it happened, it is probably because activities linked to crimes against children
can generate violence when they are discovered... Should those who are against these crimes
and people brave people who try to combat pedophilia be punished and censored??...

ACCOUNT RESTORATION REQUEST

In this same notification, the medium team notified Claudia about restoring the account if she
deleted all personal information from the article and any type of fingerprint that could link it to
someone in real life. When this information is removed, Claudia would need to send an email
response to the team notifying them of this.

Claudia not only deleted the information, she deleted the entire article and then notified the
medium team to reinstate her account. The response from the medium team was to deny the
restoration of the account despite having deleted the entire article.
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